
Dosher Memorial Hospital  •  924 N. Howe St., Southport, NC 28461  • 910-457-3800  •  www.dosher.org

Contact: Ilene Evans 
Phone: (910) 457-3900

For Immediate Release 

Dosher Foundation Raises $850.00 through Assistance of Local Business 

SOUTHPORT—A weekly wine tasting event hosted by Southport wine store Uncorked 

by the Sea helped raise $850.00 for the Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation. 

Uncorked by the Sea, which holds wine tastings each week on Thursday evenings, 

donated their voluntary donations for the wine tasting plus 10% of the proceeds of all wines 

sold during the event to the Foundation during the month of May.

  Jeffery and Meredith Muehleib, the owners of the wine store, select a different 

charitable cause to support each month at their wine tastings.  

“We appreciate the generosity of Uncorked by the Sea, as well as their patrons in 

supporting Dosher,” says Lynda Stanley, Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation President.   

About the Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation  
The Dosher Hospital Foundation works to improve access to healthcare services for 

area residents by seeking and allocating philanthropic funds. For information on all Dosher 

Foundation programs, call (910) 457-3850 or click on Dosher.org/foundation.

About Uncorked by the Sea 
Uncorked by the Sea opened in Southport in the spring of 2011, and Jeff and Meredith 

became the sole owners of the business in January of this year.  They enjoy being a part of the 

community as well as continuing the giving tradition to local Brunswick County non-profits.  For 

more information, call (910) 454-0633 or go to www.uncorkedbythesea.com
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(Editor’s note: See photo and caption on page 2.)
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Pictured are Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation President Lynda Stanley, Dosher President 
and CEO Tom Siemers, Dosher Foundation Board Member Tom Cavanaugh, Uncorked by the 

Sea Owner Meredith Muehleib, Dosher Foundation Board Chair Mark Bachara, and Uncorked by 
the Sea Owner Jeffrey Muehleib  


